
PUBLIC NOTICE OF STORM 
WATER DISCHARGE

Prairie Energy Cooperative plans to 
submit a Notice of Intent to the Iowa 
Department of Natural Resources 
to be covered under the NPDES 
General Permit No. 2 “Storm Water 
Discharge Associated with Indus-
trial Activity for Construction Ac-
tivities”.  The storm water discharge 
will be from construction activities 
associated with the Prairie Energy 
Cooperative Headquarters & Ware-
house/truck Bay facility located in 
the NE ¼ section, Section 6, Town-
ship 91, Range 24 W, Wright Coun-
ty.  Stormwater will be discharged 
directly into an unnamed drainage 
ditch on the property’s north side, 
which flows into White Fox Creek 
to the East of the City of Clarion.  
Comments may be submitted to 
the Storm Water Discharge Coor-
dinator, Iowa Department of Natural 
Resources, Environmental Servic-
es Division, 502 E 9th Street, Des 
Moines, IA 50319-0034.  The pub-
lic may review the Notice of Intent 
from 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday 
through Friday, at the above ad-
dress after it has been received by 
the department.
Published in the Wright County 
Monitor on May 8, 2025

 


